LETTER OF TRANSMITTAL

To the Citizens of Toronto:

In connection with a study which is being made by
the Citizens’ Research Institute of Canada of Juvenile
Court Work in Canada, the Bureau has been surveying,
in some detail, the work of the Toronto Juvenile Court.
The Bureau understands that some action is now con-
templated in connection with the Detention Home for
Juvenile Delinquents in Toronto and, therefore, feels
that the facts obtained in this connection should be given
to the citizens without delay.

A short summary of the work and organization of
the Toronto Juvenile Court and the relation of the De-
tention Home thereto is presented herewith,

Respectfully submitted,
BUREAU OF MUNICIPAL RESEARCH

JOSEPH E. HOWES,
Chief of Survey.

HORACE L. BRITTAIN,
Managing Director.
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